NEWSLETTER

Head boy and Head Girl

This week we have announced who our new Head Girl and Head Boy are at St. Thomas' - huge congratulations to Asa and Erin—you are both incredible role models for all of the children at school. Well done to Isabella and Narayan who have been appointed as our Deputy Head Boy and Deputy Head Girl. The four of you are already making a great team and are busy working on your first responsibility —to create a display about reading in our school hall.

A huge well done to all of the children who applied for these roles—your applications and interviews were so strong and it was so hard to choose!







Pupil leadership

Now that we have our new Head Boy and Head Girl team, the search begins for children in Years 1—6 to be part of our new Pupil Leadership Team. Children in each class can ask for an application form from their teacher—the application form also includes a reference section which family members can complete. All applications need to be with Mrs Jones by Friday 21st January with interviews taking place the following week. Good luck to everyone who applies!



Proud!

This week, two of our children in Year 2 shared exciting news in our Collective Worship assembly. Orlaith and Sienna shared that they will be travelling to Spain in June to take part in the Dance World Cup and will be representing England in this competition. We are so very proud of them and we just know that they are going to be working so hard practising with their dance group during the next few months. Both Orlaith and Sienna are shining examples of our school value 'aspiration'.

